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Our Cheder’s Voice 

ד‘‘בס  

Cheder Chabad Boys Division 

 

Dear Parents,  
Welcome to a new school year and thank you for all the extra effort in getting your talmdim to and from 
cheder in these first weeks.   
 

A New Year is upon us.  Hashem bentches us with the words “atem nitzavim”, you stand steady and 
upright.  In the context of our mission as mechanchim we internalize this message as follows: There are no 
doubts about what we need to do, we have no doubts with regards to what values to instill in our children.  
 

Atem nitzavim, we stand on solid ground with a clear focus to teach our children Torah and the way of life of a 
yid and a chossid.  We remind ourselves and our children that on Rosh Hashonoh when we ask Hashem for 
another healthy, wealthy, and joyous year it is for the sake of serving Hashem.  
 

In our partnership, our precious children will be in your care for these critically important days of Rosh 
Hashonoh.  We provide them with the divrei Torah and incentives to daven alongside you and we ask that 
you encourage them and keep them on task for these days.  
 

A special thank you to the melamdim for getting cheder started to a great start and carrying the brunt of the 
building not being ready yet.  A big yasher koiach to the PTA for welcoming the children back to cheder with a 
personal note to every boy and for the sweet gifts that gave to the cheder staff and the talmdim in ushering 
in the new year.  
 

Wishing you a good Shabbos and a shanah tovah umesukah, 
Rabbi Kaplan 

Letter from the Menahel: 

 כתיבה וחתימה טובה
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